
Open Evening
Wednesday 3 July 2019

6pm to 8pm

For parents and primary school pupils 
(current Year 5) moving to secondary school  

in September 2020

The evening will be an opportunity to visit the 
school and meet and talk to staff and students.  
There will be lots to do and see including:

•	 Subject displays 
•	 Hands-on activities 
•	 Drama and music performances
•	 Enrichment information
•	 Presentation by the Headteacher and students
•	 Tours of the school led by students
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Presentations in the Main School Hall at 6.00pm and 7.30pm

For regular updates please follow us on Twitter @MaidenErleghSch
or visit our website www.maidenerleghschool.co.uk


